
Dear Friends of St Peter School, 

The dream of completing the St. Peter Outdoor Classroom and Memorial Garden has become a reality. 
Many people have donated time and funds to help with this completion.  Areas of the garden have been 
landscaped with pavers.  The pavers in these areas are available for engraving to memorialize family 
members and friends.  

Come and visit the garden.  There are picnic tables with umbrellas to enjoy an outdoor lunch.  There are 
also benches in quiet areas for prayer and reflection. 

It exciting to see this part of St Peter Parish finally completed. As the students utilize this area they will 
have the opportunity to see the names of their grandparents, relatives and family friends as a 
permanent fixture in the garden.  I encourage you take part in the project. 

Sincerely, 

Gayle Trachsel 

Principal 

 

___________________________________________________________________________________ 

Each 6 by 9 inch paver has 3 lines of 15 characters including spaces between the words available for 
purchase of $100.00 per paver.  The $100.00 donation is tax deductable.  All proceeds from this project 
will go to help the Vogelweid Learning Center.   If interested, fill in this form and mail it with the check 
to:                 

 Betsy Lauf  
St Peter School 
 314 West High Street  
Jefferson City, MO 65109 
 

               
               
               

 

Name:__________________________                                              Phone:__________________________ 

Questions, please call Betsy Lauf at 636-8922 extension  506 


